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ADVISERS MINUTE

As we return from our Summer Fellowship this year we have a brand new Lodge Chief and a
new set of Lodge Officers. But First off | would like to Thank Kyle Palmer and all the past Lodge
Officers for the great contribution that all of them did this past year, | have grown to love and
appreciate each one of them for their contributions to each of the programs and activities that
we had this past year. The Lodge Chief and | have a lot of work to do to keep the momentum
going with the Lodge, and getting all the new Lodge Officers working on their assignments and
responsibilities. We need the support of each one of our Chapters and each member of the
El-Ku-Ta Lodge to make this year better than the last, (which is our goal) so please do your best
to support Christian as he takes on his new role and leads our Lodge into the next year.

Yours in Brotherhood,

Cal Condie

Lodge Adviser




